
Join us for our 
first 

Sixth 
Grade 

Family Math Night!
Monday, September 26, 6:30-7:30 PM

CSUS Cafeteria

Spend an hour with your family 
enjoying math games and 

activities together! 
Leave with more fun math to do 

at home! 

 Questions?  
 Please feel free to contact: 
 Mary Elizabeth Cranton (mcranton@cpsd.us) or  
 Morgan Meyer (mmeyer@cpsd.us)
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